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November 14th, 2023 
 
 
 
   
Dear AAUW Board, 
 
 This is to confirm that Leah Bolsius, MD is a Research Fellow in the Division of 
Nephrology at Boston Children’s Hospital, Harvard Medical School since November 
13th, 2023 and will complete her research training in 3 years under the mentorship of 
Dr. Nina Mann, Instructor of Pediatrics at Harvard Medical School. 

 
Sincerely yours, 

 
Friedhelm Hildebrandt, M.D. 
Warren E. Grupe Professor of Pediatrics 
Harvard Medical School 
Chief, Division of Nephrology 
Investigator, Howard Hughes Medical Institute 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


